
 

 

MSW ADMISSION TEST 2014 

Notice for Important Deadlines  

 

All the candidates, who have appeared MSW entrance examination, should submit their 

final results (if pending) on or before 31
st
 July 2014, failing which their candidature 

would be cancelled.  Candidates, whose results have not yet been declared, can request 

for confidential results from their respective Universities to be sent by post to the 

following address to reach us before 31
st
 July 2014. 

 The Head 

 Department of Social Work 

 Palli Samgathana Vibhaga 

 Visva-Bharati,  

            P.O-Sriniketan 

 Dist-Birbhum. 

            Pin-731236 

 

The results of MSW entrance test will be declared on or before 10
th

 August 2014 

tentatively. Selected candidates can seek admission between 11
th

 and 14
th

 August 2014. 

Classes for the new session will begin from 16
th

 August 2014. 

 

 

 

          Head 

          Department of Social Work 

          Visva-Bharati 


